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Date:  May 1, 2023 

To:  All Interested Bidders and Other Interested Parties  

From:  Annette O’Donnell, Vice President of Contracts & Procurement 

 
 

Space Florida issues the following Addendum Number 2 and considers it part a part of the 

Request for Qualifications (RFQ) document. 
 

1. The response to question 22 is revised as follows.   

 

 

22 

General NA NA NA If any additional fees were paid 

to the audit firm. What were 

the amounts and what were 

they for? 

FY 22 additional engagements 

amolunted to $50k and have not 

yet been final billed.  SF estimates 

the same in FY 23.  The fees were 

for audit engagements of cost 

reimbursable programs and 

consulting fees related to GASB 

implementation.   

 


